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Raszka Shelley

From: Melanie Vestal <finance@thesfi.org>
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 10:02 AM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: OPPOSED TO SB 633

My testimony is for the public hearing.  Please oppose SB 633 as it is dangerous 
to our healthy way of life. 
 
Thank you.  I am a registered voter in Josephine County. 
 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
  
Melanie Vestal 
Finance Coordinator  
Siskiyou Field Institute and Deer Creek Center 
PO Box 207 
Selma, OR 97538 
541-597-8530 
www.thesfi.org 
  


